Arnie Soolman,
Director of CTPS for

& 29 years, is refiring!

Please join us in celebrating his

dedication and service to transportation
in the Boston region, the MPO, and CTPS

at a coffee reception
on December 16, 2010

10:00-10:30 AM
(prior to the scheduled TPPC meeting)

State Transportation Building

Conference Rooms 2 & 3
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and wish him good luck!



